
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council – Summary  
Wednesday, January 3rd, 2024     1:00-3:00pm    
  
  
AGENDA ITEMS 

Meeting called to order at 1:01pm by Chair.  Went through housekeeping slides for virtual meetings and 
interpretation.  Approved agenda and last month’s minutes. 
 
CAC Learning Theme: Teresa and Judy presented a review of our Learning Theme work in 2023, in 
each county.  We worked in Mural to determine what we would like to focus on this year.  Some 
suggestions included flex benefit information, addressing tribal concerns, focusing on helping seniors and 
survivors of domestic and sexual violence navigate systems. 
 
Regional Health Assessment Update: Heather shared out the update on the Story Collection project.  
She reviewed the seven topics that were identified by the Story Collection and gave us a little sneak 
preview of what we will be discussing at the February CAC.  Everyone will have an opportunity to vote 
on what they feel are the priorities.  Please invite others as this is a community conversation! 
 
SHARE:  Nancy and Teresa reviewed the four proposed SHARE projects.  Clatsop Community action 
for the Hilltop Apartments and Rapid Rehousing Program, Helping Hands, for the Re-entry program (in 
Clatsop and Tillamook Counties), and CAT for the Healthy Homes program.   
 
IA Update/ Actualización IA:  Belle shared that 5 out of 6 people will keep OHP after redeterminations.  
There is now a mobile app for the ONE system.  The waiver sessions continue and folks are encouraged 
to attend.   
 
Community Check-in/ Registro de entrada para la Comunidad:  Discussed the upcoming February 
meeting and encouraged everyone to attend and bring a friend!  In addition, there will be an RHA 
presentation with Tillamook County Wellness on Feb. 1st and one at Nestucca School District, date to be 
announced.  We talked about issues regarding ICWA (Indian Child Welfare Act) and tribal outreach.  
Belle will check on ICWA access at Child Welfare. 
 
Meeting ended at 3:00pm.  Next meeting is February 7th from 1-3pm at TBCC (hybrid – Zoom will 
be available for those who need it).   
 
 
 


